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Good evening Vanners, 

Bonnie and I would like to wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 

Well, our 5th annual Christmas party fund raiser is behind us and with all things 2020 going on it still was a success. We 

had around sixty people in attendance, with a beautiful sunny 75 degree day and music and cocktails by the pool. I think 

most of us had a very festive time. Lots of food and two great bands kept us busy all day Saturday. One thing I really suck 

at is saying my Thank You’s. I want to thank everyone but I seem to always forget someone. So you know who you are 

and Thank You so much for all your support and love for Vanning. We even had Vanners fom Chicago, Michigan and 

Ohio. 

Our Christmas gifts started arriving about a week before Christmas; First off the Pearl came to us from Va. Beach and the 

wonderful donation of Connie Williams. Then, Thanks to Frank Arian we received the Motor Cross 74 Dodge from NY 

along with the Husqvarna bike inside! Then a truly unbelievable gift came from California as we inherited the Mod Pod 

from Da CaMel Herself, Sharon Brooks. WOW three new additions to the Museum in just one week. I know 2020 was a 

really crappy year, but I have to say we did pretty well. 

On the new van note keep your eyes peeled to this blog as we are about to receive another van in the spring. I believe 

one of the five most iconic vans of ALL time is coming our way. So let’s keep this thing going. 

Most of our membership renewals are coming up soon so if you can find your way to continue your support it is always 

greatly appreciated. We still have room in the ring of honor and bricks on the patio. You can find out more info about all 

these programs on our website www.museumofvanning.com. 

Also, thank you goes out to Doug “Virtual” as he is donating all the proceeds from this year’s Vanning calendar to the 

Museum. So, order yours now so you will receive these really cool limited edition calendars. So let’s all try really hard to 

get over this last hump so that we can enjoy a better 2021. 

Again we wish all of you a Very Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year! Ho Ho Ho from Bonnie and Joe. 

                    

http://www.museumofvanning.com/?fbclid=IwAR1howwxn5RAVEMISKRIK0SfQWxnhn6TU1wU_1a4cEAum9lWo09vaTwn7dw
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